

Port Macquarie Oztag Contingency Plan 2020

Re: CoronaVirus Pandemic – Winter Update

With the ongoing COVID-19 crisis and the restrictions imposed over the past week, and what is being forecast to be imposed over coming weeks, we have no definitive date as to when OR even IF we will be able to commence the Winter competition. At this point we have a tentative date of 4th May, based only on the Australian Oztag shutdown period. As the days go by it is becoming clearer that it is extremely unlikely, we will be able to return in early May (though I am hoping I am wrong). From regularly updated information being released, it appears it may be quite some time before we can resume normal operations. Of course, pending government directives, we will do our best to get you back on the park as a build up for Summer, commencing Mid – October, 2020.

WE WOULD LIKE TO PROPOSE FOLLOWING TENTATIVE DATES AND OPTIONS PENDING TIME CONSTRAINTS. THIS WILL BE DECIDED UPON WHEN/IF WE GET THE ALL CLEAR TO RESUME PLAY:

- 10 Week Comp + 2 weeks of Finals (\$80pp Prizes for GF) Kick off no later than 1st June, 2020
- 8 Week Comp + 2 weeks of Finals (\$65pp Prizes for GF) Kick off no later than 22nd June, 2020
- 6 Week SOCIAL Comp NO Finals (\$50pp PIZZA PROVIDED LAST NIGHT) Kick off Mon 20th July
- SHOULD WE BE UNABLE TO COMMENCE BY 20TH JULY THEN WINTER COMP WILL BE ABANDONED

If you have any queries please don't hesitate to contact us on 0437252473 or email to portseniors@oztag.com.au Stay posted on both Facebook & Insta with registration deadlines should we get the all clear on any of the above dates. Delegates will be sent a message to keep them informed also. Current advertised registration dates are obviously cancelled until further notice. Thank you all for your patience during these unprecedented times. We will return, sooner rather than later, & in the mean time, stay safe & we look forward to getting you all back to the game you all love to play.

"GET TAGGED, YOU'LL LOVE IT"